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VA Tennessee Valley Healthcare System Winter Weather Updates 

NASHVILLE, Tenn. – VA Tennessee Valley Healthcare System (TVHS) clinics 

scheduled for Saturday, Jan. 20, will be canceled. Nashville and Alvin C. York VA 

Medical Centers will maintain normal weekend operations. On Monday, Jan. 22, all 

TVHS hospitals and clinics will return to normal operations.  

Veterans who have an appointment impacted by a clinic closure will have their 

appointment rescheduled or converted to a telehealth appointment. Veterans who wish 

to reschedule an appointment should contact their provider via secure messaging on My 

HealtheVet.  

VA Tennessee Valley Healthcare System is an integrated tertiary health care system 

comprised of two hospitals, the Alvin C. York Campus in Murfreesboro and the 

Nashville Campus, as well as more than a dozen community-based outpatient clinics 

located in Tennessee and Kentucky. TVHS provides ambulatory care, primary care, and 

secondary care in acute medicine and surgery, specialized tertiary care, transplant 

services, spinal cord injury outpatient care, and a full range of extended care and 

mental health services.  
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